
ADDENDUM #1 
November 21, 2024 

 
This Addendum #1 is issued to the Kansas City Public Library’s Request for Proposal 
for PRINTING AND MAIL SHOP SERVICES to make the following changes, additions, 
deletions, and/or clarifications: 

 
A. Questions/Responses:  
 

The following information is a response to questions asked by a firm on November 
20, 2024.  If you feel that a question has been asked that is not represented/ 
addressed below, please contact Jessica Addo as soon as possible at 
purchasing@kclibrary.org to address the question. The responses to the questions 
are indicated in BOLD:     

 
1. Can you please share your annual budget for everything in the proposal? 
 
Last year the Library spent approximately $102,000.00 on the services listed in the RFP. 
 
2. Can you share why you are looking for a new vendor or why you are sending out this RFP?  
 
We are bidding as part of our standard process. 
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